
 

 

 

1 March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are planning to commence Surf Club in the summer term.  

The sessions are run by Global Boarders who are fully qualified and Cornwall County Council-approved in terms of 
working with young people and health and safety. Staff will drive the students to and from the beach in the school 
minibuses (and usually surf with them!). The sessions will run after school 3.15pm – 6.30pm (approx.) with students 
being collected by parents/carers. 

The proposed dates are outlined below. 

1) First Session: Thursday 20 April      

2) Thursday 27 April  

3) Thursday 4 May  

4) Thursday 11 May  

5) Thursday 18 May  

6) Thursday 25 May  

Half term 

7) Thursday 8 June  

8) Thursday 15 June  

9)Thursday 22 June  

10) Thursday 29 June  

11) Thursday 6 July  

12) Final session Thursday 13 July   

 
Costings are as follows: 

12 sessions including instruction and board hire  £240 

Travel costs (depending on uptake to cover minibus travel) £22.50 - £36.00 

      Total: £262.50 – £276.00 

We are limited to 32 places so names will be chosen at random if we are oversubscribed. Once your child has been 
given a place, Gateway payments will be issued and a consent form will need to be completed and handed in to 
Reception before 20 March. Full payment will be required by 17 April.   
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Sessions may not go ahead if the beach is red flagged by the lifeguards for safety reasons. Surfing is dependent on 
sea conditions, which may vary. Once booked, we cannot give refunds unless Global Boarders cancel sessions for 
reasons other than sea conditions. If you cancel your child’s sessions, you will receive a partial refund. Travel costs 
cannot be fully refunded.  

Students will need to bring:  

 A towel/Robie 
 Full-length wetsuit (there are some available to borrow, but sizes, availability and quantity cannot be 

guaranteed – please let Mr Seyler know if you need to borrow one) 
 Bottle of water 
 Sun protection 
 Any medicine should be handed to staff in its original packaging with instructions on dosage 

 
If you have any queries about Surf Club, please do not hesitate to contact me on dseyler@theroseland.co.uk. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

Mr Dominic Seyler 
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